
Knightwick and Doddenham Parish Council

Members are summoned to a meeting of the Parish Council on Monday 18th November 2013 at 8.00pm 
in the Village Hall, Knightwick.

Public Question Time prior to the formal meeting;
Members of the public may wish to raise matters of concern prior to the formal meeting.

Agenda

1.   Apologies for absence and members' declarations of interest.
     
2.  Confirm the minutes of the meeting on 16/9/2013, circulated in advance.

3.  Reports; County Councillor, District Councillors, Parish Footpath's Warden.

4.  Financial Matters;
     a) To consider a Grant to Broadwas Bumblebees Pre-School – Information circulated in advance.
     b) Note payment to British Gas – V/Hall electricity - £40.32+vat - £42.34
     c) Note payment to MHDC – V/Hall 'Change of Use' application- £192.50
     d) Pay account – MCB Landscapes – Village Hall Clearance - £
     e) Consider Clerk's Financial Report and consider Parish Precept 2014-15
   
5.  Planning Matters; 
     None 
     
6.  Possible Sale of the Village Hall 
     Cllr F Budden to report on Chartered Surveyor's consultation.
     Clerk to report re – 'Change of Use'.

7.  Neighbourhood Plan – Progress etc.

8.  Clerk's Report & Correspondence 
     Village Hall:  Maintenance, Pre-pay meter, etc. Lengthsman/Drains etc. 
     Possibility of speed restrictions on heavy lorries on the Suckley Road and report. Police reply circulated.
    Possible use of Cllr Tuthill's discretionary funds - a car park for the bus stop or improvements to the area in front
    of Doctors Surgery. With WCC Highways
    Grit bin on Doddenham Hill.  numerous requests for this from residents in the lane. Council will have to pay!

9. Items for the next meeting

10. Confirm the date of the next meeting:  
    Bi-Monthly Meeting of the Council - 20th January 2014  – proposed.

Clerk to the Council   11/11/13


